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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

HOBBS, NEW MEXICO

January 7, 1958

R. Do Collier
Box 798
Artesia, New Mex.

Dear Mr. Collier:

Mr. Eric Engbrecht, Oil & Gas Inspector for the
Commission, has made in Inspection of the location
for your plugged and abandoned Gulf State No. 2 in
Unit N of Section 20, T=15=~S5, R=-31-E and has found
that the cellar has caved in by the narker and that
the rat holes have not been filled.

Please advise this office when this work has been
done so that a final inspection may be made. It will
also be necessary for you to file Form C-103 on the
casing run before plugging.

Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

R. F. Montgomery
Proration Manager
me
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